
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Kia Ora te Whānau! 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Happy New Year!  Ngā mihi o te Tau Hou! 
 
Welcome back to 2017.  I hope you all had a relaxing, interesting, enjoyable holiday. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This is just a short newsletter to welcome everyone to the new school year and to share some exciting news from over the holidays.  
Many of you will have seen the article in the Herald about our very own Aimée Spicer.  Having completed a swim to Rangitoto no 
less, she got engaged to her partner Vincent.  Congratulations to them both!   
 
Eagle eyed parents and whānau may have noticed a pair of matching baby bumps on staff at the end of last term!  Many 
congratulations to Norah Wilson and Lisa Gilgren, both of whom are expecting babies in the third term. How exciting! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sun Smart in Term 1 
Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the warm weather and has a hat at school every day.  Children are required to 
wear a hat to play outside at morning tea and lunch time and to participate in outdoor activities. 
 

Lindsay Child 
Tumuaki Principal 

 This week’s word:     Mīharo!     (Wonderful!) 

7th February 2017    

 

DATES TO REMEMBER SCHOOL ROLL 197 
 

Friday 10th February  EZ Lunch - hot and cold lunches ordered online or by text and delivered today. 

Monday  13th February  Sushi orders collected from the office at 9.00am for Tuesday lunchtime delivery. 

Monday 13th February Subway orders collected from the office for a Wednesday lunchtime delivery. 

Wednesday 22nd February Students Road Patrol training. 

 



 

HappyHappyHappyHappy    BirthdaBirthdaBirthdaBirthday y y y to…to…to…to… 

George Thompson (8), TamatiTe-Ruki-Pasene Morris-Peneha (6), and Jahmaine Gaitau-Yelash (10) 
celebrating birthdays this week 

 

Sports Information 
 

Year 5/6 Basketball 
Bayswater School have entered a Year 5/6 team in the Breakers Junior basketball league on Tuesday afternoons.  Please contact 
Melissa as soon as possible if your child is interested in playing.  Email melissa@redgeckocreative.co.nz or text 027 245 3571. 
 
 

Community Notices 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Victim Support – Volunteer Support Workers Needed 
We are currently recruiting Volunteer Support workers for the Rodney and North Shore areas to  
provide practical and emotional support to victims of crime and trauma, full training is given.  
 

If you are a good listener and communicator, computer literate, have a full driving license and a car and can commit to being on 
call for one shift per week day or night and interested in working in the Community, please phone Sarah on 09 424 6515 during 
office hours. 
 

More information regarding volunteering with Victim Support can be found at www.victimsupport.org.nz/volunteer  
 

After-School Art Class - Term 1, 2017 
This 6-week drawing and painting class provides a fun and focused program for children aged 7–12yrs.  With step-by-step 
guidance from artist/tutor Eion Bryant students will discover with drawing how simple shapes can be used to sketch more 
complex images then explore painting with the versatile acrylic medium.  Tuesdays 3.30 – 5.00pm starting February 21 
Venue: Highbury house. Cost $105 (all materials included).  Bookings: email eion@eionbryant.com, ph. 09 483 6703 
 

After School Art Class for Ages 7-12yrs 
A structured drawing and painting program with artist/art tutor Eion Bryant. Fun and focused.  Venue: Highbury House, 
Tuesdays 3.30 - 5pm for 6 weeks starting February 21. Cost $105.  Bookings: email eion@eionbryant.com, Ph. 483 6703 
 

Piano Teaching 
Ruth Munroe, B.Mus (Classical Piano Performance), ATCL.  I have 5 years teaching experience, and offer piano and theory 
lessons from beginner to Grade 8+.  $30/half-hour.  Contact details: 022 102 7925 or email ruthvmunroe@gmail.com 
 

Dance Classes - Takapuna 
Girly Jazz, Hip Hop Funk , Pre School Beat Bop , Adults Dance Fit.  For more info contact - Jessica Mandella  on 021 808 428 
or email jessicamandella@hotmail.com 
 



YOGI KIDS – CREATIVE KIDS YOGA 
WEDNESDAYS at ARTSPACE from 15th February, Kerr Street, 
4-6yrs at 3.45pm, 7-10yrs at 4.45pm, 10-13yrs YOGA FLOW at 6.15pm.   
Exceptional classes!  Info & bookings for Term 1, trial class, 
 visit www.YOGIKIDS.co.nz or call 021 229 019 
 

Guitar Lessons 
Guitar Lessons are available at Bayswater School in 2017 through Dave Gatman from Musiqhub.  If you would like to enrol your 
child to start Guitar Lessons in 2017 please call Dave on 021 222 1456 or email dave.gatman@musiqhub.co.nz.  Or for more 
information, please visit www.musiqhub.co.nz.  Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Young at Art 
‘Young at Art After school Art classes for children aged 5yrs-15yrs are open for booking in Ponsonby, Beach Haven, Orakei, 
Meadowbank, Beachlands and Manukau for Term 1.  For more information and bookings please check out 
www.youngatart.co.nz or email: anna@youngatart.co.nz’ 

Anna Molineux  

Young at Art Limited 
Mob. 029 771 2923  
 

The Flash Bang Science Club 
‘The Flash Bang Science Club Children’s Science classes for children aged 7yrs+ are open for bookings in Devonport and 
Beach Haven for Term 1.  For more information and bookings please check out http://www.flashbangscienceclub.co.nz/  or 
email: admin@flashbangscienceclub.co.nz’. 
 

Rudd School of Rock now accepting limited new enrolments for Term 1 2017 music lessons! 
 

• Individual music tuition for Guitar, Bass, Drums, Keyboard/Piano, Singing/Vocals & Ukulele PLUS Band Programmes 
• Learn from expert musicians with real-world music industry experience 
• Catering for all ages from beginners to advanced levels 
• New north shore teaching studio in Takapuna. 

 

Email:  info@ruddschoolofrock.co.nz or visit www.ruddschoolofrock.co.nz 
 

Rudd School of Rock - 'Building Future Music Leaders' (09) 479-108  Mobile:  021 479 182 
 

North Shore Trampoline Club  
*Great Sport * Great Fun * Great Friends*   
We have after school recreational or competitive classes available and a Saturday Drop in Session.  We are also offering 
$30.00 off our birthday parties until the end of February.  Check out our website or give our friendly staff a call. 
www.northshoretrampoline.co.nz  or call  478 4411 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

After school Mandarin Lessons 
Mandarin has emerged as the new must have language so why not  
introduce this language to your child through fun and easy to learn  
classes after school! Taught by a fully registered primary school  
teacher Ray Chen, this is a great opportunity to for children to be  
culturally inspired by the Chinese Language in a safe, interactive  
and positive learning environment.  
 

Ray will be teaching Mandarin during after school hours at the Glenfield Community Centre. Please contact him by visiting his 
website www.mandarinheroes.com or e-mail mandarinheroes@gmail.com if interested.  
 

1st Devonport Cub Pack – spaces available this term! 
Spaces are available in the Devonport Cub pack run at the Scout Den in Allenby Avenue this term.  Cubs is for children in 
school years 4-6 and is run by a team of warranted leaders, providing an active and diverse program including camp craft, 
cooking, orienteering, compass work, knots, pitching tents; bike trips, mini-hikes, local history walks, visits to Fire Stations and 
Rescue Helicopters; creative pursuits, lots and lots of fun games - as well as emphasising the fundamentals of Cub Scouting. 
Sessions are Mondays (5:30 – 7pm) and Wednesdays (6- 7:30pm).  Visit www.adventureplus.co.nz/1stdevonport/cubs.htm 
for more information.  To register for a trial visit, please call 445 7810 or send an email to devonport.scouts@gmail.com 
 

The Devonport JETS Run  
The Devonport JETS Run continues every Wednesday evening until 29th March with registration from 5.45pm at the Torpedo 
Bay Navy Museum (end of King Edward Parade) for a 6pm start.  Features 3km & 5km scenic routes, entry fee $6 Adults, $4 
Children with a free electrolyte drink and heaps of prizes.  More info from jetsrun@xtra.co.nz or 027 437 9423.  ++ come and 
meet Olympian Eliza McCartney at the event on 8th February. 
 

After School Drama Classes 
We are starting after-school drama classes for children aged 7 – 12 at  
The PumpHouse Theatre in Takapuna.  
 

What: After-school Drama classes 

Where: The PumpHouse Theatre, Takapuna 

When: Term 1, every Monday Feb 13th – April 3rd 

Who: 7 – 9 year olds 3:45 – 4:45pm 

  10 – 12 year olds 5:00 – 6:00pm 

Cost: $100 per term 
 

To enrol phone: 489 8360 or go to our website www.pumphouse.co.nz  
 

Pocket Rockets  
Pocket Rocets dance had an amazing year at Bayswater school in 2016  
and we are back in 2017!!!  (we even have a new class starting!) 
 

On Thursdays:  
Senior Hiphop at Lunchtime (yr 4-6) 
NEW MINIS class (preschoolers - age 3&4) 4.00 - 4.30pm 
Senior Jazz 4.30 - 5.15pm (yr 4-6) 
Junior Hiphop 5.15 - 6.00pm (yr 1-3) 
 

We're taking enrolments now, so please get in touch to secure your spot or for more info.  Call Jane Carter 021 140 3786, 
email jane@pocketrockets.co.nz, or visit www.pocketrockets.co.nz 


